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Ullrich, Elizabeth 
Thursday, February 26, 2015 11:41 AM 
'garyk@testingtechnologiesinc.com' 
'judy@testingtechnologiesinc.com' 

&r .) . 

Subject: question regarding February 10, 2015 letter requesting amendment of NRC 

Testing Technologies, Inc. 
License No. 45-25007-01 

45-25007-01 

The letter dated February 10, 2015 requests amendment of the license for 4 new source changer 
models. However, the letter appears to be from the RSO, and the signature appears to be a script font, rather 
than an actual signature. 

Please submit a letter signed by a management representative, rather than the RSO, that verifies that 
management is aware of, and in agreement with, the amendment request. Please make sure the letter 
contains an actual signature. 

The signed letter from management may be submitted by regular mail, or it may be faxed to 610-337-5269; or 
a pdf copy of the signed letter may be submitted by email. Please contact me if you have any additional 
questions. 

Thank you, 
Betsy 

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial, Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
US NRC Region I Office 
(610) 337-5040 (office) 
(484) 919-8348 (cell) 
Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov 
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